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Notice of Intent to Award  
in part for the date of: 

December 10-12, 2014. 

 

The remainder of the dates will 
be re-solicited through 
separate solicitations. 

 
 
 
 

After evaluation of the proposals submitted in response to Request for Proposals (RFP) # CRS 
SP 063, and review and approval of the evaluation team’s recommendation, the Judicial 

Council of California, Administrative Office of the Courts (AOC) has selected the Villa Florence, 
as the preferred provider in part for hotel rooms for December 10-12, 2014 set forth in the subject 

RFP. 
 

 
Provided contract negotiations can be successfully finalized, the AOC intends to award the 

contract for these services to the Villa Florence. 


